
A WORD TO THE PARENT 
 

We follow a Periodic Evaluation system for assessment: 

 

 Parents to ensure that their ward attends the school regularly. 

  Periodic Tests/Assessments, Term End Exams and Subject Enrichment 
Activities (SEAs) are conducted at regular intervals after proper revisions. 
The tentative dates for examinations are mentioned in the school diary. 

 Marks are given for each mode of assessments and are converted into 
grades. 

  Please refer to Page No. A-23 to A-25 of the school diary for Grade 
Scheme. 

  Blue Print of exams will be given to students well in advance for the 
general idea of the Marking Scheme and question paper pattern. 

 
Our experimental approach to education ensures that learning continues 
long after the bell announces the end of a school day. We encourage 
students to become lifelong learners. The teaching skills focus on deep 
understanding and build Critical Thinking, Communication and 
Collaboration Skills. Smart class adds to this by easing and enhancing the 

learning process. 

 
As a parent, you can encourage your child's pursuit of knowledge above 
and beyond the formal school day. Parents can involve themselves in the 

following ways – 

 

 Ask your child what she/he learns each day. 

  Ask your child to explain the work that he/she did in the notebook and 
student workbook. 

  Review the Book with your child and find the activities that can be done 
at home. 

  Allow your child to complete home assignments with his/her own 
answers. 

  And finally parents should check the diary everyday and make their ward 
learn and practice according to the diary notes given. 

 Homework is regularly sent on the MobileApp. 
 
Parents can come to discuss their problems (if required) between 2.00 to 
3:30 p.m. on all Fridays and Saturdays and from 8:30a.m. to 3:30 p.m. on 
Second Saturdays. 

 
 
Dr. Anju Jaideep 
Principal 
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